Report from the Front Lines

In early September, members of the
local Chumash community traveled to
Standing Rock Reservation, the site of
ongoing protests against the
construction of the Dakota Access
Pipeline. They will speak to what they
witnessed at Standing Rock, provide an
update on the current state of
occupation, discuss the kinds of
Indigenous resistance being organized,
and share personal experiences
and reflections.
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Monday, October 10, 2016
7:00 p.m.
MultiCultural Center Lounge,
UCsB

For more information, contact Diane Fujine, CBSR director, at fujinoeasamst.ucsb.edu
or Rosa Pinter at rpinterecbs.ucsb.edu or 805-893-5914



